
Dear Resident.

We are now in the communication phase of the implementation of a 40mph speed limit through Coedygo and we
need to know whether you agree, disagree or otherwise on this implementation.

If you agree, could you let me know.

If you disagree, tell me why.

If you have any other comments or views let me know also.

To prevent further delay of this implementation could you reply by Tuesday 24th October (next week) so that I can
report back to the Rural Parish Council (26th October)with your views. The Council can then inform Highways of

your decision.

Please contact me on either:

Phone

Email

Many thanks.

07738584392/01691 671299 or

ionesroger071@gmail.com

Roger (on behalf of the Oswestry Rural Parish Council)

The colour lines denote the following:

Blue — Proposed 40mph speed limit to be introduced as part of this scheme (based

on the previous investigations);
Red — The Existing National Speed Limit (60mph) that will remain unchanged;
Green — The Existing 30mph speed limit that will remain unchanged.


